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Dear Friend,

 

Happy New Year from my family to yours! I hope prosperity, good health,

and the ability to provide for your family is yours throughout 2012 and

beyond.

Know that I will continue to be your voice in Albany,with your support and

friendship, to represent Central Brooklyn residents and New Yorkers at

large as the State legislature works towards job creation, tax fairness

and assisting our seniors with affordable housing and utility costs in our



upcoming session.

I look forward to working with our Governor Andrew Cuomo this year and

continuing our efforts to move New York in a positive direction. Together,

we need to ensure all New Yorkers are afforded a living wage with benefits

to sustain their families.

Again, wishing you and yours a safe, healthy, prosperous and happy New Year!

Yours in Partnership,

 

 

Kevin Parker


